GEARY PUBLIC LIBRARY
Library Board Meeting
Tuesday, September 15, 2015

President Andrea Hicks called the meeting to order of the Geary Public Library Board on
Tuesday, September 15, 2015 at 5:14 p.m. Members present were: Melba Nance, Caitlyn
Scheihing, Cathy Allen, Patty Maib and Andrea Hicks. Also attending Lois Margerum,
Librarian. Mildred Sanders, Belva Roberts and Jodi McKay were absent.

There were no minutes read.

Lois Margerum presented purchase orders: a book order totaling $947.79. A Western
Trails book with accurate information and hand drawn maps will be ordered, costing $55.
Melba Nance made the motion, seconded by Caitlin Scheihing to approve the purchase
orders. All voted yes and motion was approved.

Lois Margerum, Librarian, reported that interviews had been conducted for the hiring of a
part-time library assistant. Caitlin Scheihing made a motion to give the recommendation to
the city council for hiring Brenda Mars. Melba Nance seconded the motion. All voted yes
and the motion was approved.

The library has been approved for E. Rates. The last phone bill was 81.88.

Melba Nance presented an update of accounts for the Geary Public Library. Melba Nance
reported that Linda Woodruff assured her the city of Geary would pay for the Atrium
System.

Discussion was held concerning the Story Hour. Caitlin Scheihing volunteered to make
flyers for the elementary school and put information about Story Hour on the marque. The
next Story Hour will be October 13, 2015, at 5:30 p.m.

There was no New Business.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 13, 2015 at 5:00 p.m.

Melba Nance made the motion, seconded by Caitlin Scheihing to adjourn at 5:35 p.m. All

voted yes and motion carried.

Patty Maib, Acting Secretary



